United States Department of the Interior

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE
National Capital Region
1100 Ohio Drive, S.W.

IN REPLY REFER TO: Washington, D.C. 20242

1.B (NCR-LPD)
November 6, 2014

Thomas Luebke, Secretary
U.S. Commission of Fine Arts
401 F Street, NW, Suite 312
Washington, D.C. 20001-2728

Dear Mr. Luebke:

The National Park Service (NPS), on behalf of the Peace Corps Commemorative Foundation
(PCCF), requests that the Commission of Fine Arts review the site selection study for the Peace
Corps Memorial at the Commission’s November 20, 2014 meeting. Public Law 113-78,
approved January 24, 2014, authorized the PCCF to commemorate the mission of the Peace
Corps and the ideals on which it was founded.

Please note that we plan to present the same site study to the National Capital Planning
Commission at their December 4, 2014 meeting.

Should you require additional information, please feel free to contact Glenn DeMarr, Project
Manager, at (202) 619-7027.

Sincerely,
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